
Messages from Gareth Jones, CEO Malvern Special Families 

To all Parents and Carers, 

I know this is an extremely worrying time for everyone connected with Malvern Special Families: 

children, parents, carers, families and our staff team . We know the closure of all Malvern Special 

Families clubs has impacted greatly on all of you. I would like to thank each and everyone of you 

for the understanding and stoicism you have shown during this challenging time. Thank you to 

for all the messages of support you have sent to us it is hugely appreciated. We know you will 

have many questions and will continue to offer support and advice on the email addresses below. 

Thank you 

Gareth Jones C.E.O. Malvern Special Families, 23 March 2020 

 


